
Hi CKW team, 

As I’m sure everyone will be aware of by now (you can scarcely walk a few metres in the hospital
without seeing any), the signage supporting our integrated electronic Medical Record (ieMR) go-
live at Caboolture Hospital was installed last week.

This is a key pre go-live milestone for us, signifying just how close we are to our ieMR transition.
It’s been lovely seeing everyone pointing out a colleague featured in the signage, grabbing a
selfie, or having a jump on an ieMR hopscotch.

Notwithstanding how exciting it is seeing the go-live signage across the hospital, it’s an important
reminder of just how close we are to go-live on 7 May 2025.

Training is an absolutely crucial focus for us right now. As of today, only 54 percent of staff have
completed their required ieMR training. It is essential that all staff training is completed prior to go-
live.
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Please see below the breakdown of training completions by professional stream.

If you are required to complete instructor-led ieMR training and have not yet been booked for a
session, please speak to your line manager about this as soon as possible (ASAP).

Our ieMR Program Training Team colleagues have established weekend training sessions to
accommodate those who may not be able to attend training during the week.

If you are struggling to find time to complete online training via Talent Management System (TMS)
(if required for your role) – speak to your line manager about time that can be set aside for you to
do so.

If you’re unsure what training you are required to complete, or don’t know when your training is
occurring, please speak with your line manager as an urgent priority.

For line managers – if you require assistance assigning training or booking your staff’s instructor-
led training sessions, please directly contact either: Adam.Stott@health.qld.gov.au or
Alessandra.Kelly@health.qld.gov.au from the ieMR Program Training Team.

The next six weeks is crunch time for all of Caboolture and Kilcoy in getting our ieMR training
done.

We’d like to thank everyone for your efforts and engagement over the coming weeks in ensuring
we’re all prepared for ieMR go-live, come 7 May 2025.

Kind regards,

Karlene Willcocks, Executive Director and
Grant Duffill, Director Clinical Health Information Service

Caboolture, Kilcoy and Woodford

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.

 

https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/metronorth/hr/systems/lms
mailto:Adam.Stott@health.qld.gov.au
mailto:Alessandra.Kelly@health.qld.gov.au


 


